
Agreed Report of BOM 3/3//25 

The board are delighted  that a special class for children with 

Autism will open in September. The board would like to 

congratulate the pupils of 5th and 6th class on their JEP project 

and to thank the sponsors :O keeffes Rathmore, Wordsworth 

Millstreet, AIB Millstreet, ADA security, Ted Kelleher cleaning 

supplies and Boherbue CO Op.  

 


